


parking would reduce this potential hazard.
 
D)            In contrast to usage by horses, hikers and bicyclists, OHV’s, because of their wider footprint
would provide some maintenance of the fire break for use by the Forest Service in the event of a fire.
 
E)            The OHV trails at either end of the proposed trail offer rides of longer length, approximately 20
miles each, and as the crow flies are only about a mile apart.  I am not aware of any significant
environmental issues associated with these trails. The proposed trail is relatively short in length – only 5
miles long – so there would be minimal incremental impact, if any, to the environment.  OHV Trails in the
Rio Grande National Forest north of Pagosa Springs are substantially longer – one is almost 80 miles
long.
 
F)            The proposed trail would build good relationships between the National Forest Service and the
local OHV community. An example of this type of relationship that currently exists is between the Rio
Grande National Forest Service and the Pagosa Springs Trail Riders club.  This relationship greatly
improves the management of the forest and benefits everyone.
 
For these reasons, I strongly support the proposed OHV trail.
 
Thank you for your time and attention
Russ Eby

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




